
To interested international officials 
 
 

LIBÉMA OPEN 2022 GRASS COURT CHAMPIONSHIPS ‘s-Hertogenbosch 

 
 
Dear Offical, 
 
With great pleasure we herewith invite you (again) to apply as a Chair and/or Line Umpire  
for the Libéma Open 2022 Grass Court Championships in´s-Hertogenbosch (NED). 
This tournament is a combined WTA and ATP event. The qualifying for WTA and ATP will  
be played on 4 and 5 June 2022. The finals will be played on 11 and 12 June 2022. 
 
REMUNERATION 
Foreign Officials will receive a daily fee of € 60,00 per day include hospitality but excl. 
Breakfast. All foreign officials will get a maximum of € 160,00 travel allowance. 
Non designate Officials will receive a daily fee of € 169,00 for SB, € 122,00 for BB and   
€ 90,00 for WB on the days they work matches as a chair-umpire. 
To complete the designate-Official team we need 2 SB and 2 BB additional chair-umpires.  
 
ACCOMMODATION 
All foreign Officials will be provided with accomodation from the night prior to the first working 
day up to and including their last working day at the tournament. Accomodation will be 
provided in shared rooms depends off Covid 19 regulations, at the neighbouring Libema 
resort Dierenbos. For lunch and dinner on Site you will receive a ticket each day you are in 
charge to work. 
After the selection (announced on Thursday) a new accommodation planning will be made.  
Only the designate chair-umpires will stay at the official hotel Van der Valk and will also 
receive the extra benefits.  
  
STADIUM TICKETS 
As an Official, you can receive on the days you work in the tournament one extra entrance 
ticket to the park for a guest. All demands for tickets must be approved by the chief umpire. 
 
CLOTHING 
We will inform you about the (new)uniforms in the acceptance letter. 
 
APPLICATION 
Please note that if you signed in for the first time your application form must be 
endorsed and submitted by your National Association (name and e-mail address). 
 
Unless in consultation with the Chief of Officials full availability is required!! 
 

If you agree with the above conditions, please complete the application form and return it, 
with a recent digital photo, before 25-03-2022 to: j.c.beckers@hetnet.nl 
 
Only completed forms will be accepted! 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
John Beckers – Erica Vink and Alexander Wensink 
Chief and assistant Chiefs of Officials  
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